
                   

 

 

 

A Note from the Principal… 

March is here!! We have many activities planned in our classrooms this month.    

It’s also time to Pre-register for the next school year 17/18. As the principal of Discovery Isle I 

am very proud of the learning experiences that the students have received here. My staff and I 

are very dedicated to making your child’s day not only educational but fun and safe.  We look 

forward to meeting your child’s needs in 2017/18. 

Join Discovery Isle “Calling All Superheroes” 2017/2018  

 Pre-register during the early bird dates of March 6th thru March 17th 

 

This year’s Early Bird Registration fee is $110.00 per child. (Savings of 

$50.00)  Please fill out the pre-registration form… click here!  You may also 

pick one up at the front desk. 

Kindergarten Testing 
 Thank you to all our parents who attended our Kindergarten Open House!  We will begin 

testing for the New Kindergarten School year 2017/18 the week of March 13th to 24th.  If you 

were unable to attend the Open House and are interested in our Kindergarten program please 

stop by the front desk to pick up detailed information. 

 

 

 

Art to Remember: The children at Discovery Isle have been working hard to 

create great works of art for you.  Soon you will receive a personalized order 

form featuring your child’s art work along with pricing.  The order forms will 

need to be returned to the front office by Monday, March 27th. 

Thank you all for the support and 

participation in the variety of fundraisers we 

have had throughout the year. Please fill free 

to only participate in the fundraisers that work 

for your family.  

 

http://www.discoveryisle.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2017/02/Registration-letter-2017-18.pdf


St. Patrick’s Week 

Celebration… 

During this week of March 13th thru 17th 
we are going to have GREEN snacks 
planned such as… Take a look at the 
breakfast/ snack menu as we have 
added new items.  

 Green Apple Sauce 

 Green Cucumbers 

 Green Vanilla Pudding  

 Green Trees “AKA” Broccoli  

 Green Lime Flavored Jell-O 

            

 

 

F.Y.I 
 Parent Reports will be completed by 

teachers and passed out the week 

of March 13th. 

 Year End Statements are available 

upon request at the front desk.  

 

Don’t forget to set all 
of your clocks one 
hour ahead!!!  
Sunday, March 12th 

 
Spring Begins 
Monday, March 20th  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

Joshua Cole 
Friday, March 3rd  

At 10:00am  

Joshua will be coming in and 

speaking to the children all about 

Fire Safety. He will bring in 

equipment and uniforms to share 

with children.  

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Development Day: 

 

On Friday, March 31st the teachers 

and administration come together and 

have a day of workshops and group 

discussions. Some of the topics this 

year that our teachers will participate 

in are: 

 Review updated rubrics 

 Focus on specific age group 

curriculum. 

 Preschool safety  
 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.clker.com/clipart-186478.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=rN_wVKzNOsrjsATp1IGYAg&ved=0CCQQ9QEwBzgo&usg=AFQjCNHPQxPadsZ7IHUNB18qcyC7xQ7wuw
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.maconcountyschools.com/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=Cb7wVOy5HvXesASH54DAAQ&ved=0CBgQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNHsJ_wH_9K84u3Es9U5LPuWYslDxA

